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FW: Ongoing Emergency Repairs

From Towne, Jeffrey <Jtowne@hallandalebeachfl.gov>
Date Thu 5/8/2025 4:12 PM
To  Ortiz, Zena <zortiz@hallandalebeachfl.gov>

Jeff “JT” Towne | Assistant Director of Public Works / Operations

City of Hallandale Beach Public Works Department

630 N.W. 2nd Street | Hallandale Beach, FL 33009 | (954) 457-3042
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Please note that Florida has a broad public records law. All correspondence via email may be subject to
disclosure.

From: Earle, Jeremy <jearle@hallandalebeachfl.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 10:53 PM

To: Odoms, Jeffrey <JOdoms@Hallandalebeachfl.gov>

Cc: Sandoval, Noemy <nsandoval@hallandalebeachfl.gov>; Gambrill, Marc <MGambrill@hallandalebeachfl.gov>;
Towne, Jeffrey <Jtowne@hallandalebeachfl.gov>; Gies, Troy <Tgies@hallandalebeachfl.gov>; Casimir, Charles
<ccasimir@hallandalebeachfl.gov>

Subject: Re: Ongoing Emergency Repairs

Thank you Director. | appreciate the updates.
Best,
Jeremy Earle, Ph.D., AICP, FRA-RA

City Manager/ CRA Executive Director
City of Hallandale Beach

On Feb 19, 2025, at 6:07 PM, Odoms, Jeffrey <JOdoms@hallandalebeachfl.gov>
wrote:




Evening CM, just a quick update on a few pressing things the team is responding to
around the city.

Three Islands Blvd.-Sewer Lateral Line Collapse (DeSoto Condo)-The team has
it exposed and are repairing the line, they should be done within a couple of hours.

One lane of traffic is blocked, no loss of service to any one except the one building

while the repair is made.

72-inch Stormwater Line at Gulfstream- The existing line is under repair now
and should be done by end of the week. The design for the new one is coming
forward for commission approval at an upcoming meeting. FYI, we are in
communication and working with the engineering team at Gulfstream Park.

Multiple Small Water Service Leaks- this occurred and was responded to by the
team over the past two days.

We continue to work towards the completion and restoration of services to all
residents as quickly and safely as possible.

Jeff Odoms, M.A., CSSBB | Public Works Director

City of Hallandale Beach Public Works Department

630 N.W. 2nd Street | Hallandale Beach, FL 33009 | (954) 457-1669
www.coHB.org | Follow us on Twitter | Facebook | Instagram | LinkedIn
Report a Concern via the MyHB app

Progress, Opportunity, Innovation



